RED RANGE PUBLIC SCHOOL

hd
Newsletter Term 4, Week 5

School wellbeing visik prom, Police

On Wednesday, we were lucky enough to receive a visit from School Liaision Officers, Senior
Constable Jaime Porter and Senior Constable Fiona McCormack to talk to us about safety and
wellbeing. The session involved providing education on cyber safety, peer pressure, taking

risks, drugs, alcohol, bus safety, shop lifting and vandalism and general rules and regulations
on being a good citizen.
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Relieving Principal News
i
el Mrs Kelly Vimpany

Hello and welcome to this week’s newsletter!

In our ever changing schools during COVID new advice is
coming from the department on what can be and can not be
done. But | am pleased to be able to let you know that
school photos will be taking place on Thursday the 18t
November in line with the current Department of Education
guidelines. If you haven’t already, please send in your forms
prior to or on this day, these were sent home at the end of
last term. Full school uniform is required with the NEW
school shirt to be worn.

Just a gentle reminder that parents wanting to talk to
teachers must contact the school during school hours only.
Teachers should not be contacted or approached in public
places or online to discuss school related issues. They too
have families and other commitments but are always willing
to discuss any concerns you have with schooling, within
school hours.

Just an update on birthdays, we have been advised by the
Department that cupcakes at school for birthdays can not

happen at the moment. Sorry for the inconvenience @

On November 11t the students will be participating in a
science day with the UNE Science Bus via Zoom. The
presenters will be conducting some cool experiments about
Creative Chemistry. We are looking forward to this great
experience.

Remembrance Day 11 Nov — We will be conducting some
Remembrance Day activities and a minute’s silence at the
school.

Swim School to go ahead in week 10 (December 6-10%) with
activities, these will be planned with the Department of
Education guidelines in place. More information will be
coming in future newsletters. We will unfortunately be
unable to have the Small School Swimming Carnival but are
hoping for a fun pool day instead.

Year 6 to Year 7 Extra transition dates — Some of our Year 6
students will be attending some extra transition to
Highschool days to help them familiarise themselves with
the Glen Innes High School and the teachers there. They will

attend these on Wednesday 10™, 17t and 24 of November.

All of the Year 6 students will attend the Transition Ignition
Program on 15t December for a school tour for students
followed by a sausage sizzle from 11.30am — 1.30pm and on
8t Dec and 9™ Dec for taster lessons from 8.55am — 3.00pm.

Have a great week!

Attendance Tip

GIHS Transition/Interviews
Year 6 Parent/Student Interviews
from Wednesday 3rd November

to Wednesday 17th
inclusive. Please ring the High
School on 67 321 322, to arrange
an Interview time with one of our
Year Advisors.

At this stage the Parent
Information Evening will be via
Zoom and our School Tour on the
1st December is limited to
Students and accompanying staff
only.

No birthdays this
newsletter @)

Mindful Self-Motivated

Brave

Gritty




Red Range Public School Calendar — TERM 4

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

8" November

9th November

10t November
Year 7 GIHS Transition
12.45-2.45pm

11" November
Remembrance Day

12" November
Meal Deal Day

-

X

15*" November

16" November
ECS Yr 7 Orientation

17" November
Year 7 GIHS Transition
12.45-2.45pm

18" November
School photos

19" November
Meal anl Day

=

-

22" November

23" November

24" November
Year 7 GIHS Transition
12.45-2.45pm

25t November

26" November
Meal Deal Day

&

29" November

30" November

1%t December
GIHS TRANSITION
INFO NIGHT - TBC

2" December
PRESENTATION DAY

3" December
Meal anl Day

SWIM SCHOOL

7" December
A
o 7S

SWIM SCHOOL
GIHS TRANSITION

8" December

)
>

SWIM SCHOOL
GIHS TRANSITION

9t" December

)
S8

SWIM SCHOOL
GIHS TRANSITION

10" December

SWIM SCHOOL

13t December

s

14t December

15" December

16" December

17" December

POOL DAY - TBC

Last Day of year for
students

Staff Development
Day — NO students

Enrolments open Monday 1 November 2021. QW
)
Out Of School Hour's Care \u‘:‘m".“' )

Now Taking Enrolments

2022

Our Out of School Hours (OOSH) service extends a warm invitation
to families who are seeking a safe, fun and interesting educational
environment for their children in 2022.

After School Care operates from 3 pm to 6 pm daily during school
terms, picking up children from the back of the Public School and
accompanying the children to the Pool House (185 West Avenue,
Glen Innes). Co-ordination of school transport can be arranged
from our small schools.

OOSH creates a family atmosphere where each child’s individual
needs are supported as they grow and build their own identity.

OOSH also provides a Vacation Care school holiday program
Monday to Friday from 8am to 6pm.

For more information please contact
' the service on 0427 011 974
T 6730 2210

- Good for Kids sood for life
. INTERNATIONAL YEAR OF FRUITS AND VEGETABLES

- The United Nations has declared 2021 the International Year
. of Fruits and Vegetables!

. Did you know that over 75% of Pimary school aged children
¢ In NSW consume the recommended serves of fruit?!

BUT...

Only 1 in 20 NSW primary school children eat the
recommended amount of vegetables!"

: Pack vegetables for Crunch&Sip® at school each day.
. Here's afewidecs:

No preparation:
: ® Baby cucumbers or camrots
® Chemry Tomatoes
® Snow Peas & .:"
® Frozen Peas
INTERNATIONAL YEAR OF
& Cucurber, carrof, celery  FRUITS AND VEGETABLES

or capsicum sficks 2

- Some preparation:

® Corn on the cob

Hunter New England
Local Heaith District

Az | Health

Phone: 02 6734 2257
Fax: 02 6734 2202

Red Range Public School
Grafton Street, Red Range NSW 2370

Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: www.redrange-p.schools.nsw.gov.au
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photography

026772 3519
newengland@msp.com.au
PO Box 1231 Armidale
NSW 2350

www.msp.com.au
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SAY CHEESE |-

School Photo Day is:
Thursday 18" November 2021

HAVE YOUR CHILD’S SCHOOL MEMORIES CAPTURED FOREVER!

Please take the time to read the relevant information on the MSP Photography payment
envelopes and remember these helpful points:

Don't seal envelopes inside each other. You can pay for all children in one envelope;
however, each child needs to have their own envelope on photo day.

Family envelopes are available at the school office upon request.
Family photos will be packed inside the eldest child's individual photo pack.

Please enclose the correct money as no change can be given.

For photo day queries please call our
friendly staff on (02) 6772 3519




RED RANGE PUBLIC SCHOOL

Integrity - Excellence - Respect
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Enrolling now for 2022

KINDERGARTEN TRANSITION

Kindergarten transition will be held during Term 3 and Term 4. Students are
encouraged to attend one full day. Students may travel to and from school on the
bus. Students will need to bring their lunch, afternoon tea and a water bottle.

To discuss your transition needs please contact the school:

Phone: 0267342257
Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Website: http://www.redrange-p.schools.nsw.edu.au



mailto:redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

